
 

Do not miss the legendary 

Central Branch 
 
 

 
 

at 7.00pm on Saturday 14 November 2020 
 

This year socially distanced by courtesy of Zoom and 
Breakout Rooms 

  

So now is the time to rally your team members and get ready for the BIG QUIZ 

NIGHT!  If you're new to bellringing, don't worry there won't be any bellringing related 

questions - it's all general knowledge. 

 

One thing we unfortunately can't do via technology is the usual faith 

supper.  However, we will be having a break half way through the quiz so bring a 

drink along with you and don't forget to have your own supper ready to munch. 

 

As in previous years, Mick and Betty Stracey will be the question masters and 

Sandra Underwood will be looking after the technical side, so all you need to do is to 

connect to Zoom on the night using the below link and we will look after the rest.   

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85335773986?pwd=c09pbDh3bVBnQlZUbnI3c2RLZngwZ

z09 

 

This is how to connect to Zoom: 

 

If you already have the Zoom app on your PC, click on the link and then Launch Zoom 

Meeting 

If you don’t have the Zoom app, click “download and run Zoom. An executable file will 

download which you need to run. In Chrome this appears bottom left of your screen, and if 

using Edge, you will see a box appear at the bottom of your screen – just click on Run 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85335773986?pwd=c09pbDh3bVBnQlZUbnI3c2RLZngwZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85335773986?pwd=c09pbDh3bVBnQlZUbnI3c2RLZngwZz09


 

You do not need to register with Zoom to join the meeting 

Zoom will then install and you will be joined to the meeting. 

 

If prompted, click “enable internet audio”, and make sure your webcam is enabled  and 

your mic isn't muted so we can see and hear you. 

 

If you need help with any of the above, please call Sandra Underwood on 07710 772458 

who will be pleased to help. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the Quiz. 

 

Best wishes. 

Central Branch Committee 

 


